Sent: 22 April 2019 23:52
To: Planning [N
ce: English, Rache! [N

Subject: For the attention of Rachel English - Application No 2019/1312/P

>> Dear Camden Planning

>>

>> Re Application No 2019/1312/P: the gate at 23 Hampstead Hill Gardens (23 HHG) is constructed
of timber with a natural finish which is not sensitive to 23 HHG or the surrounding properties in the
conservation area. The gate at 23 HHG would be more appropriate for its setting if it was painted
black.

>> The front timber gate belonging to recently constructed 23A Hampstead Hill Gardens (23A HHG)
has been painted black and the second timber gate in the side alley between 23 HHG and 23A HHG
which belongs to 23A HHG should also be painted black.

>> Regards
>>
>> A Hurley



